
Dorothy Menasco 

From: 
Sent: 
To: 

Cc: 
Subject: 

Hi Emily, 

Dorothy Menasco 
Thursday, September 28, 2023 3:51 PM 
Emily Knoblauch 
Marissa Ramos 
RE: Docket No. 20230111-SU - Docket Title 

FILED 9/28/2023 
DOCUMENT NO. 05433-2023 
FPSC - COMMISSION CLERK 

Thank you for bringing the misspelling of Okeechobee to our attention. That has been corrected now. 
Additionally, we have updated the utility's name in the docket title, in the utilities, and in the parties 
list per your confirmation of the correct company name below. 

Thank you, 
Dorothy 

From: Emily Knoblauch <eknoblau@psc.state.fl.us> 
Sent: Thursday, September 28, 2023 11:53 AM 
To: Dorothy Menasco <DMenasco@PSC.STATE.FL.US> 
Cc: Marissa Ramos <mramos@psc.state.fl.us> 
Subject: Docket No. 20230111-SU - Docket Title 

Good morning, Dorothy, 

I was assigned to Docket No. 20230111-SU, and I was completing the notice review for the Utility today. The notice goes 
to customers and must include the docket number and title, and I noticed Okeechobee is missing an "e" in the title. The 
current docket title is: Application for authority to transfer wastewater facilities and Certificate No. 537-S in Okeechobe 
County from The Vantage Development Corporations to Vantage Oaks Utility, LLC. Before I send the notice back to the 
Utility with corrections, would it be possible to correct this in the docket title? 

Also, I noticed there was a note in the description for Document No. 05423-2023 (the Utility's application) regarding the 
Utility's name. As the note says, the name should indeed be "The Vantage Development Corporation" with no "s" at the 

end, so this appears to be a scrivener's error as there has been no name change. 

Thanks! 

Emily Knoblauch 
Engineering Specialist 

Division of Engineering 

Florida Public Service Commission 
Phone: (850) 413-6632 
eknoblau@psc.state.fl.us 
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